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Comments: I am a lifelong resident of Montana. I appreciate that people want to come and enjoy our beautiful

state and I also realize that it is happening more and more. In my humble opinion, this specific development to

Holland Lake takes away the very thing that people come here to enjoy. That is the pristine, undeveloped, natural

beauty that Montana has. You should not have to be a billionaire to get to experience that. If we keep letting

these exorbitant developments happen we are just chipping away another precious piece of our State. 

To the powers that be in this decision -PLEASE  don't hand them the pick ax and let them take away another one

of our rare gems. We have lost enough, let's not lose Holland Lake! 

Sincerely, 

Stacy Gatewood


